
https://www.police.govt.nz/sites/default/files/publications/police-brand-and-uniform-guidelines.pdf


You have the right, under section 28(3) of the OIA, to ask the Ombudsman  
to review my decision if you are not satisfied with the way I have responded  
to your request.  Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

Jane Archibald 
Executive Director – Media and Communications 
Police National Headquarters 


